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Laura & Peter Mossakowski
Family Dog Park
Minutes 
August 8, 2014
12:30 pm @ Village Hall / Public Safety Building; 3100 Eaton Road

1. Welcome & Introductions: Committee Members in attendance were: Shawn Schneider, Laura Mossakowski, Paul Theys, Deb Lom, Sandy Kemper, Steve Soukup, Jennie Wertel
2. Approval of Minutes: Sandy Kemper and Steve Soukup 
3. 501(c)(3) Designation – Finally official! Sandy asked if we need to provide anything when presenting it to potential donators. Laura said you shouldn’t have to. It is added to the website so they can donate there and have it tax deductible. 
4. Movie In the Park Feedback (Friday, August 1). Low attendance and rain. People called and asked if we were still holding it then didn’t come. Deb said that she advertised for it more than any other event. Overall made a profit of $250. Attendance was around 50 people. Good event for getting word out.  
5. Capital Fundraising Campaigns
a. Fund Balance – Recent Donations Update: $35,844.59
b. Major Campaign Updates: none
c. Community Campaign Updates

i. Collection Box Inventory Update - $70-90
ii. Paw Print Sales – $154
iii. Basket Raffles/Other- none
6. Grants/Foundation Updates: Deb is starting to look into them now that we are a not-for-profit organization.
7. Other Matters: K-9 Karnival date: May 9th,  2015 @ 10-2p. Deb needed date for the Village Planner. The form for presenting donations needs to be updated. We are going to have Matt look at it. Sandy is going to talk to Dr. Hanson about getting another First Aid class together. Jennie asked if we wanted to someone to give a presentation on CPR. Sandy thought it would be cool to make it a course and Jennie proposed having it at Globe. If holding it at Globe, we could offer the course to Veterinary professionals as CE as Globe is accredited as a CE provider. Steve and Laura are going to talk about getting dog park T-shirts so look like a team when going to events. Laura said we could sell them at events. Steve is going to bring some samples to the next meeting. Sandy said she was going to start making collars and leashes again once her daughter goes back to school and she would donate some of the profits back to the dog park. 
8. Next Meeting: September 12, 2014
9. Steve Soukup motions to adjourn at 1:26 pm

